## GRANT PARK COMMUNITY UNIT DISTRICT NO. 6

421 Esson Farm Road P.O. Box 549 Grant Park, IL 60940

Phone: 815-465-6013 Fax: 815-465-2505

DR. JOHN PALAN
Superintendent of Schools
john.palan@grantparkdragons.org



Dear Grant Park #6 Families,

It has been brought to our attention by Pearson Education that one of their web platforms, AimsWeb, experienced a data breach in the Spring, 2019. According to their correspondence, they have completed a full investigation and found that first and last names may have been accessed, date of birth as well as an email address. They indicated that there is no evidence that the information was misused.

Grant Park #6 ceased using AimsWeb prior to 2009-10 school year. At this time, Grant Park #6 does not suspect any breach of information but wanted to take a proactive approach. Pearson has provided a phone number (866-883-3309) if anyone would like further information about their data or any other questions related to their incident.

Respectfully

Dr. John Palan

Superintendent, Grant Park #6